
 [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Barry Flynn
To: Mike Keller; O"Connor, Kevin; Doug Boccignone
Subject: RE: Meeting to discuss Interconnection Application
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2020 9:43:09 AM

 

 

Me too.
 
From: Mike Keller <mikekeller@flynnrci.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 9:41 AM
To: O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>; Barry Flynn <brflynn@flynnrci.com>; Doug
Boccignone <dougbocc@flynnrci.com>
Subject: RE: Meeting to discuss Interconnection Application
 
Kevin – Monday am works for me.
 
Mike
 

From: O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 9:38 AM
To: Barry Flynn <brflynn@flynnrci.com>; Doug Boccignone <dougbocc@flynnrci.com>; Mike Keller
<mikekeller@flynnrci.com>
Subject: Meeting to discuss Interconnection Application
 
Are you guys available next Monday, March 30, from 9:30-11:00 AM to discuss with me and Lori our
next steps with the Interconnection Application?  I’d like for us to zero-in on the alternative that we
should recommend and define the process
for us moving this forward.  Other than this slot,  Lori’s
schedule is full for the rest of the week and next Monday, so if this doesn’t work for you, are you
available at all on Tuesday?
 
Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department
Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
Ph: (408) 535-8538
 
 

 

mailto:brflynn@flynnrci.com
mailto:mikekeller@flynnrci.com
mailto:Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
mailto:dougbocc@flynnrci.com
mailto:Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
mailto:brflynn@flynnrci.com
mailto:dougbocc@flynnrci.com
mailto:mikekeller@flynnrci.com
mailto:kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov



